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Parish Council Meeting  
 

7.30 pm Wednesday 26 July 2017 in Chorlton WI Hall. 
 

MINUTES 
 

 PRESENT 
Cllr Steve Chewins – Vice Chairman meeting Chairman 
Cllr Carol Bennion. Cllr Helen Grove. Cllr Betty Young. Cllr Stephen Ford.  Cllr Brian Holmes. 
CWaCC Chris Whitehurst 
PUBLIC None 
 

 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 
Cllr Miles Lewis Chairman. 
 

 DECLARATION OF INTERESTS. 
None 
 

 PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 
No members of the public present.  
 

 
48. 

ACCEPTANCE OF MINUTES 
Resolved the minutes of the meeting held 31 May 2017 be accepted and signed as a true 
record. 

 
 

49. 
ACCOUNTS 
Resolved council accepted the accounts as circulated and make the following payments 
Clerk pay - £305.40  PAYE - £76.20  

  
 AUDIT 

The External Auditor’s report for the year 2016/17 has not yet been received. 
 

 PLANNING 
Council accepted the circulated planning register with a minor change. 

 
 PAINTING 

It was reported that Eric Dutton had almost completed the painting of the Monument 
Railings, Notice Board and Iron Fingerposts. 

 
 IRON FINGERPOST 

Council agreed not to attempt a repair to the damaged Iron Fingerpost on Wrexham Road. 
 

 COMMUNITY SPEED MANAGEMENT 
It was reported that we now had the Speed Indicator Device (SID) for two weeks for which 
we needed volunteers, also a training session to operate the SID was planned to be held in 
September.  
It was agreed to publish the results of the May data on Facebook in a more simplified form 
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showing the percentages that exceeded the speed limit.  

 DEFIBRILLATOR TRAINING 
Council agreed that once the cabinet and defibrillator were installed at the Post Office 
training would be arranged on two separate dates. 

 
 
 
 
 

The meeting closed at 8.15pm.  
 
 

The next meeting 27 September 2017. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………….            Dated………………………………………..  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Richard Salmon 
27/07/2017 


